
Maine Community College System 

Face Covering Protocol 

 

The Maine Community College System has updated its face covering protocol to shift 
decisions about masking to align with community conditions.  

The college presidents at each of the community colleges will determine the masking 
protocol for their college community based on local conditions. 

System employees will follow local college protocols if they are located on campus, or 
system office protocols determined by the system president. 

 

 

 

Effective 3/9/2022 

 

  


